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Saved From The Torch 

 
 
Bruce Carrick, General Manager of the Delaware Lackawaxen & Stourbridge 
Railroad in Honesdale, PA, sent this photo, taken in September, of ex-Kiski 
Junction Railroad 1154. The former CNJ coach was in danger of being scrapped 
along with the rest of the KJR, but now it will return to active service on The 
Stourbridge Line rail excursions. For more information on the railroad go to  
www.thestourbridgeline.net 


